THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF EDUCATION LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

January 16, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen 105 Robinson Gymnasium The University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

At a meeting of the Summer Session Budget Committee last week the matter of adding the course in Personal Hygiene and Community Health to Dr. Elbel's schedule for the summer session was discussed, but the committee declined to make the requested provision because of budgetary uncertainties.

Sincerely yours,

Raymond A. Schwegler

Dean

MR: RW